
 
  
 

 

    

 
24 July 2024 

 

Letter Of Reference – Vernon Constructions Pty Ltd 

 

Vernon Constructions has completed three separate multimillion dollar projects at Macarthur Anglican School from 
2022 to 2024. 

The quality of work delivered for the School has been consistently outstanding.  Thomas Taylor, Director, and his 
team are diligent, responsive and professional in their approach. 

Projects undertaken by Vernon Constructions at the School have been completed efficiently and well within 
communicated timeframes.  Furthermore, Vernon Constructions proactively engaged with the School after project 
completion to ensure that the School was fully satisfied with all aspects of the final product. 

Vernon Constructions were excellent in their communication with the School at all stages throughout the 
construction period. 

Vernon Constructions were cognisant of the day to day operations of the School environment, and adjusted their 
programs seamlessly as required. 

It has been a pleasure working with Vernon Constructions over multiple construction projects. 

Should you require any further information, please contact myself via email: dstewart@macarthur.nsw.edu.au 

Regards, 

 

David Stewart 
Business Manager 
 


